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LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 

 
Mr Higgins to the Minister for Housing and Community Development: 
 

East Arnhem Housing 
 

1. There is $41.4 million allocated for cyclone rectification works to remote 

Indigenous housing at East Arnhem. For damage from which cyclone?  

 

The $41.4 million allocated for cyclone rectification works is for the 

construction of homes that were damaged in Galiwin’ku during 

cyclones Nathan and Lam. 

 

2. What is the timeframe for finishing these works? Are any residents in 

East Arnhem still living in badly damaged housing from the cyclone? 

 

It is expected that the dwellings will be completed by 30 June 2019. 

Tenants from the damaged dwellings are residing in transitional 

accommodation pods which are located within the community of 

Galiwin’ku.  


